
 

Our school is a safe place to be and any kind of bullying is not OK. 
We are a TELLING school.  This means that everyone should feel 

safe to tell someone if they see any bullying.      

       Our Anti-Bullying team can help with this. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Anti-Bullying team are not just there to help children who feel 
they are being bullied, they can also help you to make new friends, 

find someone to play with, or help you sort out arguments and  
disagreements.  

Look out for us on 
the playground!        

We will be wearing our 
Anti-Bullying  jackets 
and/or purple caps. 


